
February 22nd, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers: 
Re: Spectators for Basketball Games Tier 2 
 
Beginning Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022 we will start allowing the return of spectators for Tier 
2 basketball at Bruce Middle School. Each student-athlete will be allowed to have 4 spectators 
from their family cohort for each home game. At this time we will be allowing home team 
spectators only and we will look at potentially adjusting family cohort size, and adding visitor 
spectators in the future. 
 
The following will need to occur to be a spectator: 
• You must pre-register for game attendance 24 hours in advance to ensure our list is 

accurate when arriving at the game. (If you wish to register for all remaining home games, 
you may do so as well.) 

• Send a screenshot of your verified vaccination status with your registration to the school 
office, emailed to dan.macneil@sjasd.ca 

• Verification must be through the Manitoba Immunization Verified App.  

 
 

• Indicate the student-athlete’s name. When arriving at the game you will be asked to provide 
ID. For example, Manitoba Drivers License, Passport, Manitoba Health Card, etc. 
• You will be assigned a designated spot to sit on the gymnasium bleachers. We ask that you 
remain in this area until the completion of the game. 
• All public health orders will be followed: mandatory medical masks and physically distancing 
will apply. Schools will be communicating entrance time upon registration. 
 
Please note, all family members that are vaccine eligible must provide proof in advance.  
Sincerely, 
 
J. Kostiuk 


